Green Country Workforce Development Board
Questions and Answers for
One Stop Operator RFP

Question 1: Who are your current providers for these contracts?

Answer 1:  The original Tulsa area One-Stop Operator was a member of the board staff and the adult, dislocated worker and youth provider was Dynamic Workforce Solutions.  Odle Management had the contract for One Stop Operator as well as service provision of the other WIOA Title 1 services.

Question 2:  What are the contract values?

[bookmark: _GoBack]Answer 2:  The current contact I have in developing the RFP could not give me the value of either of the two areas’ contracts.   They suggested an approximate cost of around $100,000.00 per year for the One Stop Operator contract.
